Mr. James Hencin
City of Gainesville
Department of Community Development
Block Grant Division-Station 22
P.O. Box 490
Gainesville, FL 32602-0490

CITY COMMISSION
2001 MAY - 7 AM 11: 45

April 10, 2001

Dear Mr. Hencin:

I am resigning from the CDBG Committee. As I informed you, I have temporarily moved out of the area The move along with other obligations has greatly limited the time I have available to commit to such an important endeavor . The distance I must travel to continue on the Committee is also quite significant.

This was a very difficult decision for me because I really enjoyed being a member of this Committee. It helped me as a social service professional stay abreast of the available services in the area. Being a member of the Committee was definitely an educational experience. When my schedule permits, I do plan to reapply for membership on the Committee.

Cordially,

Lula Maxwell, MHS

RECEIVED

✓ MAY U 3 2001

BLOCK GRANT DIVISION